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From: terrencehuge@yahoo.com [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us] 
Sent: Monday, April 25,2016 5:22 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@exchange.state.oh.us> 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 

This form was sent at: Apr 25, 2016 5:22 PM 

CONTACT_REASON: Complaint 
TITLE: Mr. 
FIRST_NAME:Terrence 
LAST_NAME: Huge 
EMAIL: terrencehugefgJyahoo.com '[1 
PHONE_NUMBER: 513-936-0884 r -
ALTERI\IATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER: 513-886-2193 X 
STREET_ADDRESS1: 9554 Bluewing Terrace ^ •" 
STREET_ADDRESS2: O 
CITY: Blue Ash 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 45241 
COUNTY: Hamilton 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME: 
CASE^NUMBER: 16-253-GA-BTX 
COMMENTS: Please add my name to the list of Blue Ash residents who have already filed letters of 
complaint against the Duke Energy proposed 30" transmission pipeline that could run through our 
neighborhood. 
Points have already been raised regarding the possible significant loss of green space we currently enjoy. 
The privacy and beauty of our neighborhood will be adversely affected by the proposed pink route 
pipeline. 
I also understand that today's pipeline technology is superior to that of the infamous San Bruno disaster, 
but still failures do occur. Always present is the possible defective weld, joint leakage, pipe deformation, 
pipe wall ruptures, 3rd party accidents and vandalism, etc. This leads me to a factor that I feel is most 
significant. 
The proposed pink route {including its' reroute) comes into an unsafe close proximity of UC Blue Ash 
College, Blue Ash Elementary School and a day care facility. {I do not believe any of these three have 
been notified about the proposed pipeline) Hundredsof children, and thousands of teens and young 
adults attend classes at these institutions daily. 
To the best of my knowledge the San Bruno 30" pipeline was installed when that area was relatively 
unpopulated. Decades of urban sprawl contributed to the explosion's widespread destruction and loss 
of life. 
But our Blue Ash area is already well developed with homes, a university, an elementary school and day 
care. It honestly amazes me that Duke Energy would even consider such a route through this populated 
area. Surely common sense safety concerns have to outweigh making a profit. 
i strongly object to any pipeline route that jeopardizes the environmental quality, home property values, 
and mostly the safety that we residents and neighboring educational institutions have come to assume. 
Thank you respectfully for your attention. 
Terrence Huge 
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